
Thursday 10th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We have decided to support the Cystic Fibrosis Trust and invite all our children 

to wear yellow on Friday 18th June.  This is a charity that is very important to 

Exeter as we have 2 children that currently attend who live with this condition 

and come into school without fail and refuse to let this condition get in their 

way!! 

 

 

 

To raise awareness, we are asking all children to come into school on Friday 

18th June if they wish wearing something yellow.   Whilst we are not asking for 

a donation, if you would like to donate some money, we are happy to send this 

as a school donation on your behalf. If you wish you can visit 

https://www.cysticfibrosis.org.uk/get-involved/fundraising to donate online.  

Cystic Fibrosis is a genetic condition that affects more than 10 600 people in 

the UK. 

 

At Exeter we are committed to promoting understanding of difference and 

diversity and we are very much looking forward to this event – so put on your 

yellow!!! 

https://www.cysticfibrosis.org.uk/get-involved/fundraising

